
Message posted 13 July 2020 (a second one) 

You don't need to send a "Check In" email each day Just once at the start of the course so that I 

know you're accessing the web page and so you can get your code number. After that you need 

only check these daily message posts, watch the videos, and if you wish, come to the Zoom 

meetings when they get set up. When that happens, I'll post the Zoom link under the "Grades 

are Here" link at the top of the Class Web page. 

 

 


